
 

 

 22nd May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Father’s Day Assembly - Friday 14th June  
 
The children in Year 4 would like to invite their dads, grandads or another important 
male role model to join us for our Father’s Day celebration.  This is always a popular 
event and we very much look forward to welcoming you this year. 
The celebration will begin promptly at 2:15pm in our school hall and all members of Year 
4 will have a part to play. Refreshments will also be provided.  
After this, you are invited to join in with various games and activities with your child. 
However, you are free to take them directly home after the celebration if you want to. 
We would be grateful if you could email into school (enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk) 
a photograph of your child with their dad or an important male family member to be 
used as part of our celebration service. This should be sent by Friday 7th June. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Munro                    Miss Lewis           Miss Payne 

 

mailto:enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk

